
Night Work at Clairemont Drive and Balboa Avenue Upcoming
 June 26, 2024

Starting on Sunday, July 7, crews will begin night work to install pipelines within the
Clairemont Drive and Balboa Avenue intersection. The work will be performed at night to
minimize traffic impacts through the intersection. This portion of night work is expected to
last approximately 10 days; please be advised that the construction schedule is subject to
change. 

Crews will be working between 9 p.m. and 5 a.m. from Sunday nights through Thursday
nights in the intersection. Detours will be in place during working hours.  During non-
working hours, all lanes of traffic will be open through the intersection

During working hours, 9 p.m. to 5 a.m., one lane of northbound and southbound traffic will
be maintained on Clairemont Drive through the intersection. Eastbound and westbound
traffic on Balboa Avenue will be detoured. Please see the map graphic below that
illustrates the detour routes. For your safety, please follow all posted signage. Please plan
extra time when traveling in the area to accommodate for traffic delays, and please
anticipate construction noise and overnight construction. Access for emergency vehicles
will be maintained at all times. 

Once work in the intersection is completed, crews will continue to work northbound on
Clairemont Drive to install pipeline. 

The map below displays the detours that will be in place during working hours, 9
p.m. to 5 a.m., Sunday through Thursday.

http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=cityofsandiego&nav=a6459ed4-bd5b-4b4e-8308-8ffc4c7e78be


To forward this e-blast, forward this link.

Safety of the construction crews and community is our top priority.
Please slow down near work sites and follow pedestrian instructions.

 

https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1104524640535/a6459ed4-bd5b-4b4e-8308-8ffc4c7e78be


Quick Links

Pure Water San Diego

City of San Diego

Sign up for emails

Show your support

purewatersd@sandiego.gov

 
STAY CONNECTED

        

Funding for the Morena Conveyance South & Middle and Conveyance Bike Lanes project has been provided in full
or in part by Proposition 68, through an agreement with the State Water Resources Control Board.
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